
 

 

Griffin Archers 

 

 

                Club Night – Alternate Fridays 7pm – 9;30pm  

We are all hoping that we can get back shooting 

as soon as possible.  

We are currently working towards March 2021 

So, lets tell you what we have planned to get us back to normal 

service!  

The first thing we ask is for 

patience and flexibility.  To 

ensure Griffin Archers survival 

we need to begin the Spring by 

re-grouping and meeting alternate weeks only.  

There is also a necessity for ALL members to pay target fees by 

standing order.  (Details later in this Newsletter) 

 

Chairmans Voice! 

Well, it’s been so long, too long, but there 

may be a glimmer of hope that, following our 

AGM, with Government guidelines and AGB 

rules, we can look to come back to archery in 

Spring! I want to tell you an exact date, but I 

dare not.  I have learnt from this whole 

pandemic episode, that to move forward we 

have to be patient and flexible. Nothing, 

regardless of vaccines and assurances, can be 

set in stone. We don’t know what’s around 

the corner. I also want to remind you that we 

understand our members must place the 

health and welfare of family above 

everything else.  

Therefore, return may be socially distanced, 

additional hygiene may need to be in place. 

We will keep everyone informed.  

So, a quick update, nothing has happened 

regards Griffin Archers, we have been closed. 

Di has sent out the AGM minutes along with 

the committee reports, these will show that 

we have welcomed back our committee in 

full.   

Looking at our finances we have had to make 

the difficult decision to return to club 

shooting every other Friday only. We also 

have had to implement mandatory target fee 

standing orders with the option of payment 

club membership either upfront or along 

with the standing order. This membership 

fee must be sorted by the time we return, the 

figures and details are contained in this 

newsletter.  Di and Emma will be chasing you 

for payments, to either update your standing 

order or pay your membership for the year, 

from 1st March 2021 (dependent on our 

return). Any issues, let me know! 

Safe and Happy Christmas, see you in 2021.               

From; Di, Myself and my Girls.                                                                    

(John). 

 

WHAT CAN YOU DO TO CONTINUE SUPPORT GRIFFIN 

ARCHERS ???: 

1. KEEP UP TO DATE WITH INFO FROM CLUB. 

2. PAY CLUB MEMBERSHIP OR ADD TO TARGET FEES 

STANDING ORDER 

3. ARRANGE A STANDING ORDER FROM YOUR BANK TO OURS 

FOR TARGET FEES 

4. BE FLEXIBLE (SEE PICTURE!) AND TRY TO COMMIT TO 

ATTENDING EVERY OTHER WEEK. 

5. CHECK EMAILS, FB, TWITTER, WEBSITE FOR UP TO DATE 

INFORMATION 

6. COMPLY WITH ALL GUIDELINES AND RESTRICTIONS AS 

ADVISED.  

7. MAKE SURE TO TALK TO CLUB COACHES ABOUT GETTING 

MUSCLE MEMORY AND FITNESS LEVELS BACK.  

DON’T HURT YOURSELF – THEY WILL HAVE 

EXERCISES AND TIPS.  

 



IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR EVERY GRIFFIN ARCHERS MEMBER! 

• Set up a Standing order for Target fees - £20 for adult 

members and £8 for junior members. 

• Griffin Archers Bank Account details – request from 

Di or Em.  

• You will need to use your surname and TF ( for target 

fees) as a reference – eg. SEARLE-TF 

• If paying Membership as well the reference should 

say FEES – eg. SEARLE _ FEES 

• Advise Di by email that you have done this. You 

should receive an acknowledgement. 

• REMEMBER THESE DO NOT NEED TO BEGIN UNTIL 

MARCH 1st or when we return. 

• Membership Fees MUST be paid and AGB affiliation 

paid in order to return to shooting! 

  

 

Every member must pay either: C + D / C + E /C + F 

It’s our Anniversary!  

Griffin Archers will be 5 years old 

 1st April 2021! 

 What a wonderful excuse for a celebration. 

 This and our return to shooting as a club,  

seem like the perfect reason to enjoy  

the Griffin Archers family feeling  

combined with some friendly competition! 

 

 

 

This happy coincidence, we hope will 

Help compensate for all the time missed  

And allow us begin with renewed  

Enthusiasm! 

Griffin Archers Annual Membership With our 2021 flexible start – Dates to be confirmed 

 

 

Category 

 

 

 

 

2021/22 

 

C 

Target fees 
by Monthly 

Standing 
Order 

 

D 

Target Fees 
and 

Membership  

Combined by 
Monthly S/O 

E 

Annual Lump sum 
payment Target Fees  

1st March 2021 –  

28th Feb 2022 

(To be advised) 

F 
Club Member – Seniors (25 and Over) 

 

£60;00 £20 £25.00 £240.00 

Member Senior (25 and over) with disability 

 

£60.00 £20 £25.00 £240.00 

Club Member – Seniors (18 – 24) 

 

£40.00 £20 £23.33 £240.00 

Member Senior (18 – 24) with disability 

 

£40.00 £20 £23.33 

 

£240.00 

Club Member - Juniors (Under 18) 

 

£34.00 £8 £10.83 £96 

Club Member – Junior (under 18) with 
disability 

 

£34.00 £8 £10.83 £96 

Affiliate Member (GNAS affiliated to another 
club or independently. 

As above Age 
dependent 

As above Age 
dependent 

As above Age 
dependent 

As above Age dependent 

Associate Member (Non – shooting) 

 

£24.00 £0 £2.00 £0 

Can you HELP!!!  

We need to advertise Griffin Archers around 

the Peterborough area, we are looking for 

contacts, ideas and/or inspiration!  

So, any help you can offer please let us 

know.  



 

 

 

 


